

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 6th December 2023



Wishing Tree - THANK YOU!

A huge thank you to all who have taken part in the Wishing Tree this year! We have been overwhelmed by the response and we can really see the love and care that has gone into the gift buying and wrapping. The last day to drop off gifts is Wednesday 13th December. Thank you very much!

Christmas Jumper Day – Tomorrow!

Tomorrow is a chance for all our children to wear Christmas jumpers with school uniform or Christmas outfits for the day. Please bring in cakes for our Christmas Fayre or a donation towards fundraising for the PFA in return for wearing your Christmas jumper. Thank you!

PFA Christmas Fayre - Tomorrow!

Tomorrow, Thursday 7th December 4pm – 6pm is our PFA Christmas Fayre. We would love to see you there! Our choir will be singing to start the fayre! We have Santa's Grotto, mulled wine, game stalls, hot food & drinks, mince pies, hot chocolate, Christmas make and take, tombola's, and of course our Rainbow Hamper Raffle. We also have an air fryer up for grabs in a new game! The Book Fair will also be running during the evening. Come along to see and enjoy our evening.

Safeguarding Team

At Bearwood Primary & Nursery School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team then please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Our Safeguarding Team

Mrs Smith
Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead

Mrs Lyster
SENCO / Pupil Engagement & Welfare Officer / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead













